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Dublin.  
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Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I am writing this letter to highlight my skills and qualifications that make me a suitable 
candidate for a summer internship at Byrne Wallace. Upon reading my curriculum vitae, you 
will see through both my previous employment and interests that I have vast experience in 
working as part of a diverse team, a crucial quality to be a part of any law firm. 
 
I would be delighted to achieve an internship with Byrne Wallace because as a progressive 
law firm, they recognise much more than just academics. Business & Law was not my initial 
choice but a subject has never enthused me more. I love the diversity of law and the ever-
changing nature of the job. It’s a path which allows you to constantly learn and meet new 
people, which is why I know I want to pursue and be successful in a career as a lawyer. 
 
I want to learn more about the practical side of the profession, outside of lecture halls and I 
believe that Byrne Wallace will provide the highest possible standard of resources to enable 
me to get the most return from such a short space of time. It is the optimal choice for any 
applicant as the company has received a variety of awards and accolades over the years, in 
addition to being one of the top law firms in the country, with a range of specialities in 
different areas of practise.  
 
To conclude, I believe I can not only gain invaluable experience at your firm but also 
contribute to your company.  
 
I greatly appreciate your consideration for this position and I look forward to further 
discussing my qualifications in person. Thank you again for your time. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
Hazel O’Leary  
 


